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ORCF Appraiser Position Vacancy June 13-27, 2018
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[bookmark: _Toc516670016]ORCF APPRAISER POSITION VACANCY JUNE 13-27, 2018
ORCF is pleased to announce that it is hiring a new review appraiser! The vacancy announcement was posted on June 13th and will run through June 27th.  Because the application window is short, we are asking you our partners to help us spread the word, to insure we have a good field of candidates to select from.  The selection will be made from one of two locations, Columbus, Ohio, or Fort Worth, Texas.  ORCF recently welcomed two new appraisers onboard and this third appraiser position is part of our effort to improve application turn-around times and prepare for planned retirements.  Your help is greatly appreciated.  Again there are two site options, but only one position. 

Here are the two vacancy announcement links:

To view your announcement, please click the following link: https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/502177500

To view your announcement, please click the following link: https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/502177300
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Past Lean 232 Updates are available online.
Have questions about the Lean 232 Program? Please contact LeanThinking@hud.gov.
For more information on the Lean 232 Program, check out: http://www.hud.gov/healthcare.
Have your loan servicing colleagues joined our email list? The Email Blasts contain information relevant to them as well. You might suggest they Join here.
We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason. If you wish to be taken off this mail list, please go here.
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